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CHANGE IN SERVICE FROM CHARLOTTE AND ATLANTA
TO LOS ANGELES

TO OUR VALUED STACKTRAIN CUSTOMERS:
                                      

In the effort to improve service for Atlanta originating business, Pacer
Stacktrain has re-designed its service from Charlotte and Atlanta to Los
Angeles, CA effective Monday, June 26, 2000.

Gate cutoff times at Charlotte will be 1400 for International volume and
1800 for all other customers.

Gate cutoff at Atlanta will remain at 2100.

Atlanta volume will no longer be held for connecting Charlotte volume.

The new availability at ICTF in Los Angeles will be 0800 day 6 for
Charlotte originating volume and 0800 day 5 for Atlanta originating volume.

There will be no change in availability at Global Gateway South in Los
Angeles for the International freight originating out of the Southeast.

Please advise all appropriate personnel of this announcement.  If you have
any questions regarding this matter, contact your local Customer Support or
Sales Representative for Pacer Stacktrain.



Thank you for your continued support.


